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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: Invitation to the Workplan Development for Terrestrial Ecosystem Accounting
and Services Valuation

1 message

pambc cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com> Thu, Mar 31, 2022 at 1:06 PM
To: Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Michaela Rongavilla <michaelarongavilla21@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, Mar 31, 2022 at 1:05 PM

Subject: Fwd: Invitation to the Workplan Development for Terrestrial Ecosystem Accounting and Services Valuation

To: pambc cdd <pambccddmimaropa@gmail.com>


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Palermo, Freddie (Contractor) <fpalermo.contractor@ph-sibol.org>

Date: Thu, Mar 31, 2022 at 10:10 AM

Subject: Invitation to the Workplan Development for Terrestrial Ecosystem Accounting and Services Valuation

To: michaelarongavilla21@gmail.com <michaelarongavilla21@gmail.com>

Cc: SIBOL REECS_RA <SIBOLREECS@researchtriangleinstitute.onmicrosoft.com>


Dear
Ms. Michaela Rongavilla,
 
Warm greetings from SIBOL!
 
One of the SIBOL's major activities in its second year of implementation is to build the capacity of the partner
agencies, especially the key stakeholders and the PA managers. The
capacity to develop and maintain the accounts
will be built at the agencies that are primarily responsible for generating and consolidating the data. This will lead to

the formulation of long-term economic policies and economic incentives that enable sustainable
management of
natural resources and promote positive environmental behavior among its managers and users.
 
As such, SIBOL would like to invite
you, as a representative of the
Department of Environment and Natural
Resources (DENR) MIMAROPA, to
attend the face-to-face Workplan Development for Terrestrial Ecosystem
Accounting and Services Valuation on
April 19 to 20, 2022 in
Puerto Princesa City, Palawan. Flight booking
tickets, land transportation (for reimbursement),
hotel accommodation, and meals during April 18 (dinner) to April 20
will be provided by SIBOL. Kindly confirm your attendance by answering the online
attendance form on or before
April
8, 2022.
 
Please find attached herewith the official letter that further details this invitation.
 
We look forward to your positive response.
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Warm regards,

For. Freddie S. Palermo | Research Associate
USAID Sustainable Interventions for Biodiversity, Oceans, and Landscapes (SIBOL) Project

Resources, Environment and Economics Center for Studies, Inc. (REECS)
M: +63.905.5154922 • E:
fpalermo.contractor@ph-sibol.org 

-- 

MICHAELA TUYAN - RONGAVILLA
Protected Area Management and Biodiversity Conservation Section
Conservation and Development Division, Regional Office
Department of Environment and Natural Resources - MIMAROPA Region

-- 

Protected Area Management and Biodiversity Conservation Section (PAMBCS)
Conservation and Development Division (CDD)
DENR MIMAROPA Region

Workplan Development for Terrestrial Ecosystem Accounting and Services Valuation Invitation
Letter_Rongavilla.pdf

470K
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